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7th February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
-We welcomed Ofsted to The John Fisher School for a short inspection on 23rd January 2018.  Please take 
time to read the whole letter when it becomes available to you this week. The letter indicates very good 
progress at The John Fisher School. We are proud of the positive impact we are having on standards which 
you will be able to read from the comments made by the inspectors (see attached). Moving forward, the 
intention is to ensure that the improvements continue.  I would like to offer my heartfelt thanks to the 
students, parents/carers, staff, governors and the local community who all work so hard to make The John 
Fisher School such a special place. 
  
-Many congratulations to Michele Anderson who received most votes in the parent governor election. 
  
-There will be a JFA meeting in the Sir David Lane Building on Thursday 8th February at 7.00pm which all 
parents/carers are encouraged to attend. 
  
-Reminder that school finishes earlier this Friday and I wish all the students who are going on any of our 
overseas residentials a safe trip. 
  
-We will be having a Curriculum Review Day on Tuesday 20th February and we would like to meet with some 
parents/carers of Yr 7 & Yr 8 students. If you would be available to come to school between 8.30am-9.00am 
on this day to talk about your son’s curriculum experiences then that would be much appreciated. If you 
could confirm your attendance via email to Mrs Maynard (hmaynard4@suttonmail.org) by noon on Monday 
19th February we would be very grateful. 
  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Mr McCullagh 


